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Carmen Solowoniul - Re: Inquiry- 98 Edmund Complaints

From:  Brendan Adair

To:

Date: 11/3/2016 8:28 AM

Subject: Re: Inquiry- 98 Edmund Complaints
Ce: Carmen Solowoniuk; Tanya Thompson

Good Morning -

With a re-inspection completed yesterday afternoon shortly after 1330hrs, 1 can advise that the work
completed on the bushes meets requirements of the Notice of Non Conformity and as such the case will be
closed. With that, with no basis for an appeal to the Hearing Committee, arrangements will be made to
return your $100.00 cheque via mail.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Thank you,

Brendan Adair

Manager of Security and By-Law Services

City of Greater Sudbury
tel: 705-674-4455 ext: 2295

>>> Brendan Adair 11/2/2016 10:11 AM >>>

Hello I

On behalf of Officer Solowoniuk, it is confirmed that she did not meet with you.
Thank you,

Brendan Adair

Manager of Security and By-Law Services
City of Greater Sudbury

tel: 705-674-4455 ext; 2295

>> > [, 1 1/2/2016 9:33 AM >>>

I continue with the appeal to the Hearing Committee.
As for By-law Officer, C. Solowoniuk, the question was posed in my email of November 1, 2016 was:

" Did you [By-law Officer C. Solowoniuk] meet me on October 19, 2016 at 1455 hours?"
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Could I please have an answer to the question.
Thank you.

On Wed, Nov 2, 2016 at 8:51 AM, Brendan Adair <Brendan.Adair@greatersudbury.ca> wrote:
Good Morning I

[ appreciate your desire to bring this to Hearing Committee, but ultimately in my role as Manager, upon
receipt of an appeal I will look further into the matter to determine if a resolution can be achieved. I'd
like to do the same in this case and would appreciate any information you can provide that can assist.

I will be working to obtain the communication sent to Officer Solowoniuk on November 1st in hopes that
it can provide some clarity on the issue(s).

Would you be willing to contact me by phone to discuss this further?
Respectfully,

Brendan Adair

Manager of Security and By-Law Services

City of Greater Sudbury
tel: 705-674-4455 ext: 2295

>>> _> 11/1/2016 6:25 PM >>>

Proceed to the Hearing Committee.

| am awaiting the By-Law Officer's response to my e-mail dated November 1, 2016.
Please have By-Law Officer C. Solowoniuk respond.

The matter is not resolved.

Thank you.

357 Marion Street
Sudbury ON P3E 3H3

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

From: Brendan Adair

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 4:39 PM
To:

Cc: Fern Cormier; Mayor

Subiect: Re; Inquiry- 98 Edmund Complaints

Good Afternoon _

In receipt of an Appeal Letter and $100 cheque for Case 731681 1 was hoping to discuss the matter with
you.
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